
yround surveys have covered more of the "B" than of the "A" route,
the Commission recommends -further surveys for the Hazelton-Atlin
during the 1940 season.
À it should be decided that a highway to Alaska is a feasible and
ible undertàking and if the "A" route were chosen, the Yukon
siafwould probably follow a direct line from Whitehorse via Kluane
io the Alaska boundary. The alternative would be a road roughly
the line of the present winter road between Whitehorse and Dawson.
"B" route were to be approved the route would lie along the valleys

e Pelly and Yukon rivers to Dawson, and thence to the Alaska
lary.
hould such a road be built there are a number of feeder roads, some
ng, others new, which are referred to in the Report. These would
le the Lethbridge-Vancouver, Banff-Windernere, and Calgary-
,n-Big Bend-Revelstoke highways, also roads from Edmonton to the
rn boundary of Jasper Park and from Edmonton to the Peace River
r. The two latter may shortly be extended to connect with the
ray system of British Columbia.
)n the basis of surveys already completed, the new Commission has
the following rough estimates of costs of construction: "A" route

Vancouver to Alaska Boundary by way of Fort St. James, Klappen
, Atlin, Whitehorse and Dawson, $25,580,000; "A" route, but from
ýhorse to Kluane Lake to the Alaska Boundary, $23,110,000; "B"

Vancouver to Prince George, Summit Lake, Pelly River, Dawson
ie Alaska Boundary, $23,610,000.


